[bookmark: _GoBack]“The Boys Are Back!”  The Band of Brothers Bible Study will start meeting again Saturday, October 1, 2022 from 8:00-8:45am in the Parlors.

Topics for discussion that are under consideration but not limited to include:
-Who’s behind the war to destroy Christianity in America?
-How the Biblical truths we hold dear are becoming lightning rods to an increasingly hostile environment?
-How can Christians speak with truth and grace in a hostile world?
-Re-examining what we believe, teach, and confess in light of what we see around us today.
-Is it too late to increase our passion for discipleship?
-Is the Gospel worth fighting for?
-Are we Christian men ready to rumble?
-How do we equip ourselves to win spiritual battles?
-Examining the relationship between ourselves and the teachings of Jesus.
-How do we live out and convey the value of sexual morality to our children in today’s promiscuous environment?
-Raising boys to be men – perhaps even future LCMS pastors.
-Daily, spending 15 minutes alone with God and the value-added benefit of memorizing scripture and/or Lutheran hymns.

Note: If possible, we will have one meeting per quarter with a brief opening devotion and perhaps one hour performing simple cleaning tasks in and around Trinity Church & School.

Note: Men of high school age and older are all welcome to attend Band of Brothers. “None of us is as smart as all of us.” Input and participation by all in attendance is welcome and necessary. Also, please feel free to bring a guest.

The weekly gathering of Band of Brothers will initially be facilitated by Terry Page (Elder).
